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Dates to Remember Classroom News

Mrs. Hernandez- Lead Teacher Email address: kxh050@shsu.edu
SHSU Charter School- Little Geniuses School Site: 832-995-5916
Website: http://www.shsu.edu/charter-school/ Cell Phone: 661-345-2327

Jan. 15th

MLK Jr. Day
No School

Jan. 19th

End of the 3rd 6 
Six Weeks

Jan. 22nd

4th Six Weeks 
begins

Report cards will be sent home 
closer to the end of the month.

This week we will be reviewing out 
past several weeks of concepts to 
prep for our Unit test in Reading. We 
will also be re-assessing recall of 
sight words. 

The small amount of work that is 
sent home is only half the practice 
needed. Please play with your child 
and create fun learning activities to 
make learning happen anywhere. 
Studies have shown the positive 
effect on children when they play 

and learn with their family.  
Your investment in your 
child’s learning makes all the 
difference.

http://www.shsu.edu/charter-school/


Homework Space

Learning to Make 
Mistakes

Learning to make 
mistakes is a tough thing 

to do. Practicing helps 
build your student’s skills 

and confidence to try 
and fail. Making a 

mistake can be hard to 
deal with, so practice 
making mistakes and 
trying again to boost 

confidence and lessen 
frustrations.

Our Weekly Learning Target Outline

Reading: Kinder: Unit Review & Testing
1st:  Unit Review & Testing
Spelling/Phonics: Kinder: Middle sounds, blending
1st: Long vowel with silent e, vowel teams
Writing:  Kinder:  Asking sentences
1st : Telling Paragraphs

Math: Kinder: Adding 0-10
1st: Counting on and adding doubles, Doubles +1

Science: Force, Energy & Light

Social Studies: 

Reminders

Parent Sign In/out Sheet:
The form outside of classroom has to be filled out when 
student is late or is leaving early. 

Absence Notification:
If your child will be absent, please contact me by phone or 
email. 

Extra Clothes:
If possible, please send extra clothes to school for those 
possible bathroom and food related accidents.

Fever Notice:
If your child has a fever or is sent home with a fever,  
he/she cannot return to school for 24 hours fever free.

In case of Lice FYI: 
If your child gets lice, please contact the 
school ASAP and the student must stay home.

While completing 
homework or any kind of 
studying, having a quiet 

place can help with focus 
and concentration. Using 
a quiet place helps lessen 

distractions and 
reinforces working on a 

task for a certain amount 
of time. 

If possible create a 
homework corner or spot 
to help your child get in 
the routine of doing 
homework and        
utilizing a quiet          
space.    
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